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26th February 2025 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
 
 
We are excited to inform you that as part of our World Book Day celebrations on Monday, 
3rd  March, we will be hosting special writing workshops with author Ben Davis for selected 
Year 7 pupils. This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to engage with a published 
author, improve their writing skills, and immerse themselves in the creative process. 
 
Ben Davis is an award-winning author, celebrated for his engaging storytelling and books 
that capture the imagination of young readers. His workshops will focus on creative writing 
techniques, developing compelling characters, and storytelling methods that will inspire and 
encourage pupils to think critically about their own writing. 
 
The workshops will be interactive and designed to spark creativity in our pupils. They will 
take place during period 2 and period 3 in B-block training room. We believe this will be a 
memorable experience for your child, and it aligns perfectly with our aim to inspire a 
lifelong love of reading and writing. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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